
   

 City of Detroit    

Detroit City Council    
    
 

FROM THE DESK OF     

 
Mary Waters, Member At-Large     

2 Woodward Avenue, Suite 1340 Detroit 
 

 Memo 
To:  Jason Watt, Director 
  Airport Department 
   

Through: Mary Sheffield, City Council President 

From:  Council Member Mary Waters, At-Large 

Date:  March 13, 2023 -Time 11:30 

Regarding:  2023-2024 Budget Hearings, Airport Department 

 

1. For FY 2024, for students who may have the desire to become Pilots, what is the date 
for Davis Aerospace program to begin?  

2. Within the near future, will there be a new airline providing services to the Coleman A. 
Young International Airport? 

3. Please provide an explanation for the increase in Operating Services for $52,637. 
4. In Salaries and Wages there is an increase of $173,402, please explain the increase. 
5. What are the plans for the Airport Department to increase business and foot traffic at 

the City Airport? 
6. Please provide an explanation for the increase in Professional & Contractual Services for 

$800,001.  
 


